
Board of County Canvassers 

August 13, 2018 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners, Keith Roe, Steve Greene and Mark Fleming met on Monday, August 13, 2018 
at 8:30 a.m. as the Board of County Canvassers, to canvass the ballots from the August 7, 2018 Primary Election. 

Carla J. Waugh, Jewell County Clerk/Election Officer was also present. John Yeary, Attorney for the Colyer 

Campaign and Brenden Wirth, Poll Agent for the Colyer Campaign  

 

The ballots for the Primary Election were canvassed with 5 provisional ballots reviewed and 2 deemed valid and 

counted.  

 

The canvassing was completed and the board adjourned at 9:34 a.m. 

 

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS 

August 13, 2018 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met August 13, 2018 at 9:34 a.m. Commissioners, Steve Greene, Keith Roe 

and Mark Fleming were present. Carla J Waugh, County Clerk, was present for the meeting. 

 

The minutes of the August 6, 2018 County Commissioners meeting were approved. 

 

Chairman Roe opened the budget hearing at 10:00 a.m. for comments for the 2019 Jewell County Budget with 

Bill Schumacher present. Steve Greene moved to approve the 2019 County Budget as published and presented. 

Mark Fleming seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

Bill Schumacher said the asphalt road going to the Jewell Cemetery west of Jewell has potholes. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 a.m.  

 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Mark Fleming, Member      Keith Roe, Chairman 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J Waugh, County Clerk     Steve Greene, Member 


